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December
Eighth

1919. !

r;<^M B. M. Sugars Esq., 
School of Commerce, 
Molill University.

Dear Sir:-

On November 29th Dr. .ideas sent you 

a letter from ,r. Sinclair Laird, Dean of the 

School for penchera, together v/ith a memorandum 

concerning it from Dr. Nicholson.

Dr. AdaiQS has requested rae to 

ask you to return these documents at your 

earliest convenience, with your views regarding

same#

Your kind attention will be

much appreciated by Dr. .alums.

Yours sincerely,

Secretary.
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